
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

 

January 11, 2022 
 

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday January 11, 2022 via 
ZOOM Meetings.   

• Council was presented with the final draft of the Regional Recreation & Culture Master Plan from 
Expedition Consulting Management 

• Council was given a presentation from Alberta Regional Rail Inc. looking for support for a Regional 
Railway System between Calgary and Edmonton. 

• Council was pleased to appoint a new member to the Didsbury Economic Advisory Committee 

• The 2022 Capital budget was passed in the amount of $2,808.500, all funded from reserves, grants, 
and external grants.  

• Council deferred the three projects (cemetery pathway, columbarium purchase and 23rd Street North 
upgrades) that included 2022 Operating Budget funding to the Operating Budget workshop. 

• Council directed Administration to arrange a meeting for Council to discuss common interests 
with the Didsbury Municipal Library Board.  

• Council extended gratitude and appreciation to all of the community volunteers and donors who 
contributed to the sparkle and shine of the Rosebud Valley Campground Winter Wonderland. 

• Council was presented with information in the CAO Report about the newly implemented and clearly 
defined Fleet Management Program Matrix and Process. 

 

 


